
 

 www.overturehealthcare.com                             (800) 997-0856                            member.services@overturehealthcare.net  

 

 

  

Dear Member, 

 

Building Trades Welfare Fund and its Population Health Management program is 

pleased to announce a new Population Health Management partner, Overture Health 

Care.  The program continues to be available as part of your current benefits 

package. Participation is strictly voluntary and confidential, and the program is provided 

at no cost to you, your eligible spouse and your eligible dependent over 18 years old.  

Enrollment for this benefit is voluntary, however we strongly encourage you to take full 

advantage of this opportunity. The health management program is not intended to 

substitute the medical advice of your primary healthcare provider, but it is designed to 

provide you tools and resources to improve your overall health. 

You will soon be receiving additional important information electronically from Overture 

Health Care about this transition. The appointment-making process will be enhanced 

and will provide you with the tools to schedule appointments directly from your smart 

phone or computer.  In order to receive information regarding the transition as well as 

other benefits of the program, please ensure that you update human resources with 

your current contact information, including email address. 

If you have any questions regarding this health management program, please contact 

Overture Health Care at member.services@overturehealthcare.net. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:member.services@overturehealthcare.net

